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Mr. President, Secretary-General, Distinguished Delegates, Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to all the States represented here today, who 
believed in the Programme of Action of the International Conference on Population and 
Development. Today we can look back on our work with pride, and know that we have 
contributed to improving the lives of our people, and of our global community of nations. I wish 
to commend the President of the General Assembly for convening this historic Special Session 




